
June 17, 2013 Alumni Newsletter 

Brothers, Little Sister, and Friends: 
 
The 21 Annual Zeta Alpha Chapter Alumni golfing was another t day. This year we had 
a first in the history of the event. Danny Angelucci scored a hole –in-one on the par 3, 
14th tee.  Danny was awarded a trophy from the course, and won closest to pin for that 
hole. Congratulation’s Danny. 
 
We had a tie for first place this year. The team of: Shivetts, Ayers, Lichenwalner, and 
Huskey, and the team of : Chappel, Caratelli, Kearney, and Sean’s guest Spaz both had 
-7. We then had a four way tie for second place with -5. I don’t know if this year’s low 
scores are attributed to the nice conditions of the course, or the new pencils with 
erasers that are now provided by Tam’s. 
 
I want to thank everyone who donated items for the award ceremony. This made it very 
entertaining before dinner. 
 
This year we collected $490.00 for the Alumni /Brick fund. This has now pushed our 
current account to $1225.00 (735.00+490=1225). Thanks for the donations and filling 
our can. Hopefully we will not need to tap into the account again this year for any bricks. 
I wanted to thank everyone who submitted pictures from the outing. Mike Greenawald 
took some nice team photos. I have posted them at our new webpage, The new 
webpage is located at: 
(https://sites.google.com/site/thetachiza/home ) look under the photo tab/once there 
/scroll down to the 2013 golf outing.  Also the photos are available at our Facebook 
group page, just type in the key words in the search box: “Theta Chi- Zeta Alpha 
Chapter”.  It’s a closed group so If you’re not a member, just send a request.  Also if you 
have photos from the outing (or from the days at the rock) and you want to share, 
please send them to me and I’ll post them. 
 
Jim Baronetski ask me to post this after the outing. Please help Jim out if you found his 
club: I lost a 56 degree Taylor made sand wedge on Saturday and if anyone picked it 
up, they can email me. 
 
Just a reminder, the 22 Annual Golf Outing will be held on Saturday June 7, 2014. Mark 
your calendar now, no excuses. If you have any feedback or suggestions on making this 
event if better, I would appreciate them.  My only regret this year was that we did not get 
a group photo after dinner. 
 
Also Homecoming is coming around the corner. Homecoming is on October 19 this 
year. Stay tuned as Jack Shivetts will be soon sending information out about this event. 
You can contact me by email 
 
Alma Mater first, and Theta Chi for Alma Mater 
Fraternally, 
Joseph S. Suprano 
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